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Discipleship Week 1: This summer we are making two trips to 
Norway! Firstly, Ben and Steve will attend D-Week 1, run by the 
Dooyema family, from 20-26 June. This is Ben’s idea for how he 
wants to celebrate finishing his GCSEs, and is even missing the 
school prom to make it happen! Steve is looking forward to being 
part of a week like this with minimal responsibilities! 
 

Discipleship Week 2: Our major focus in Norway this summer is 
running D-Week 2! The theme this year is “Into the Nations,” and 
we are going to be thinking about God’s huge heart for the 
nations. We will trace the theme from Genesis through to 
Revelation, seeing how we can join in with how God works out his 
vision for the nations through people like us. It is an apt topic 
given our group this year has representatives from 15 nations! 
 

Incredibly, both weeks were sold out by Easter, and we are now 
having to operate a waiting list for those still eager to come. It is 
humbling to see the level of interest, and also just how quick off 
the mark some of those who came last year were to book their 
places. There is still much organisation to be done, not least for 
the team of 6 people coming to help us run D-Week 2.  

Trip Itinerary: 
 

Mon 21 July: Fly from Heathrow to Oslo and then 
travel by rental van to Skjolden.  
Tues 22-Tues 29 July: D-Week 2. This year we 
need to hit the ground running as we will begin the 
day after arrival. We will have a full programme 
of teaching on our theme “Into the Nations”, small 
groups, activities and sharing of stories/cultures.  
Wed 30 Jul to Sun 3 Aug: During this final week 
we will debrief with the team as well as enjoying 
time with other arrivals before heading home. 
Mon 4 Aug: Drive from Skjolden to Oslo by van 
before flying back to London Heathrow. 

Please pray for us, our team and all those coming to Elvheim:  
 

• Pray for physical, spiritual and emotional protection 
• Pray for safety and smoothness in travel. 
• Please pray for our team (Rory, Ariyel, Joy, Adam, Archie and 

Josh) who will be with us for the full two weeks. 
• Pray for the provision of finances, both for us, and our team. 
• Pray for those who are leading and/or sharing.  
• Pray that this would be a challenging, or even life-changing 

experience for all those attending. 
• Pray for cultural awareness and sensitivity as we interact 

with the local community in Skjolden.  
• Pray for a great time for Ben & Steve (D-Week1), the family 

(D-Week2) and for rest/refreshment after it is all over. 
 

 

Finally, we would just like to say a huge thank you for remembering us in prayer and for your partnership in this 
ministry. We thank God for you and trust that continue to bless you in your respective service for Him. 
 

To God be the Glory, 
Steve, Debs, Ben, Naomi, Sam, Jacob & Aaron 

 

What are we doing in Norway this summer?  

Thanks for your Partnership with us 

Supporting us in Prayer 

Home Address: 53 Harefield Road, Southampton, UK, SO17 3TG  

Steve’s Mobile: 07852-233960, Debs’ Mobile: 07767-145012 

Blog / Email: www.the-mcclures.co.uk / steve.mcclure@navigators.co.uk / debbie.mcclure@navigators.co.uk 

Sign-up for our regular e-mail updates: http://eepurl.com/dKi6mo   
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